
Meeting Minutes  September 23, 2020 
 

TOWNSHIP OF RADNOR 
Minutes of the Special Meeting of September 23, 2020 

 
The Radnor Township Board of Commissioners met at approximately 6:30 PM via Zoom  
 
Commissioners Present 
Jack Larkin, President Lisa Borowski, Vice President                      Richard Booker      
Damien Enderle                Sean Farhy                                                   Moira Mulroney   
 
Also Present:  William White, Township Manager, Robert Tate, Finance Director, Steve Norcini, 
PE, Township Engineer; Peggy Hagan, Executive Assistant to the Township Manager. 
 
Absent:  Jake Abel 
 

1.  President Larkin called the meeting to order and led the assembly in the Pledge of 
Allegiance 

 
2. Public Participation 

None 
 

3. Stormwater and Sanitary Sewer Projects and Funding Discussion 
Bill White, Township Manger, thanked the Commissioners for taking time to have the 
meeting.  Mr. White stated that a presentation would be made by Staff and questions would 
be answered after the presentation, the goal is to work toward installing projects Steve 
Norcini began the presentation by stepping through the projects listed.  Bill White 
continued the presentation by discussing funding for the projects and how the annual 
stormwater fee could be divided up for use each year and ways to fund future projects.  Bill 
White stated that if direction is given from the Board, there are projects that are ready to go 
and can be funded with the current Stormwater Fund. 
There was discussion amongst Commissioner and Staff.   
 

4. Public Comment 

Gail Morrison – She asked that the Board act with urgency to get projects underway. 

5. Adjournment 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned on a motion duly made and seconded. 
Respectfully submitted. 
 
Peggy Hagan 


